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Inspiring minds

W/E 12t June 2020
Dear Parents / Carers,
| hope you are all well and staying positive.

In school the new groups are now embedded into our revised routines and procedures. Moral has been
high and we have been thrilled with the adaptability and positivity of the children. Like those working from
home, work in school is based on what is being set on Google Classroom.

As | am sure you are aware, the government has announced that the plan for all primary school years in
England to go back to school before the end of term has been dropped. As ever with such announcements,
there are still a number of grey areas with the government appearing to leave the decision to the
discretion of the school. Our position is this: if there is any way of us opening up to more pupils we will.
However, as things stand we are not able to open up to more pupils whilst maintaining expected social
distancing within the separate ‘bubbles’. If the guidelines pertaining to school ‘bubbles’ do relax, we will
immediately look at increasing our pupil numbers.

For those of you whose children are not in school at the moment, class teachers will be trying to contact
you again over the next few days (if they haven’t done so this week). If you wish for your child to have a
quick chat during this phone call, please do ask. We are really missing all these children and are keen for
them to know this. We also want to remind you that we are there to support you and your child(ren). In
addition, there is an opportunity to clear up any difficulties you and/or your child(ren) may be having with
working from home.

Our new piquet fence for Diamond Class outdoor learning area was delivered this week and we are now
waiting for it to be installed. Like the other structural work that has been happening over this period, this

will improve our provision as well as enhancing the look of the school.

Stay safe and stay in touch,

Nigel Roberts
Headteacher
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